
Habitat for Humanity First 
GBM



Introduction
Habitat for Humanity is a non profit organization that helps rebuild struggling 
neighborhoods or people in need such as veterans.

Stevens Habitat for Humanity works with local organizations in nearby 
neighborhoods to help rebuild communities



Builds
We do 3-4 builds a semester which generally last from 8-5 PM including travel

They are between 30 minutes to 1 hour drive away

We take care of travel costs if no volunteer driver is available

Meet in the morning between 7:30-8:00 am

Get back around 4:00-5:00 PM

Bring money for lunch



Scheduled Builds Thus Far
October 26th - Monmouth

November 23rd - Monmouth

Others are TBD



How to sign up for Builds
A week before the build Karen will send out a google survey to sign up at 
exactly 10 PM

Selection for who goes is based on a first come, first serve basis

We bring only 10 people to go on each build so be ready for the sign up 
survey!

If you were selected you will get a follow up email with further instructions



What to expect from Builds
The Builds are generally located in Passaic, Essex, or Monmouth County

Monmouth is the most frequent place which is generally close to an hour 
away

You will arrive and professional Habitat for Humanity volunteers will be 
present and will help instruct you on how you can help

Wear clothes that you are okay with getting dirty



What do you work on
You will help the professional Habitat workers do any task they are doing for 
that day

They teach you how to do it, help you do it, and let you do it on your own the 
better you get

They generally remember people who frequently come and we have a good 
relationship with Monmouth Habitat

I have helped build siding, ramps, stripped doors, roofs, etc.



Spring Break Trip
During Spring Break we have a big trip to another state to help a different 
community that will be selected at a later date

The trip is one week long

We do fundraisers throughout the year to help lower the cost of the trip

Costs around 300-400 dollars

Previous years have gone to Florida and Tennessee

We will send out applications late this semester



Spring Break Trip Photos





Contact Information
If you have any questions feel free to email me at zhoran@stevens.edu and I 
will try and help answer them

habitat@stevens.edu - General Questions
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Questions?


